

info@caregiver.org caregiver.org



January 17, 2023

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors City Hall, Room 244 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place San Francisco, CA 94102

To Whom It May Concern:

Family Caregiver Alliance's Board of Directors meeting on Tuesday, February 21 from 5:00 pm to 6:30 pm will be open to the public. Due to the current COVID situation this meeting will be held online via Zoom.

Those interested in attending should contact lsheridan@caregiver.org for more information.

Sincerely,

Kathleen A. Kelly Executive Director

A nonprofit, tax-exempt 501(c)(3) organization

From: Lana Sheridan

Board of Supervisors (BOS) To: Subject: Notice of public meeting

Date: Thursday, January 19, 2023 5:47:36 PM

Attachments: Outlook-q5buerrs.png

Outlook-3cqnmjqz.png Outlook-xb1owe4j.png Outlook-cdedkodk.png Outlook-Imbnxz1v.png

20230221-PublicNotice-BrdOfSupes.pdf

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

Attached and below is a notice of our next public meeting. A hard copy has been mailed to you as well.

Family Caregiver Alliance's Board of Directors meeting on Tuesday, February 21 from 5:00 pm to 6:30 pm will be open to the public. Due to the COVID19 situation this meeting will be held online via Zoom.

Those interested in attending should contact lsheridan@caregiver.org for more information.

Thanks,

Lana Sheridan (she, her, hers) Office Administrator



National Center on Caregiving 235 Montgomery St, Ste 930 San Francisco, CA 94104 415.434.3388 x326 / 800.445.8106







